
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRCIT 

300 Lakeside Drive 

Oakland, CA 94612 

Surveillance Use Policy 

BHQ Surveillance Impact Report 

 

 

Notice is Hereby Given that:  

Pursuant to the Surveillance Ordinance which requires that the District publicly release fifteen days prior 

to a public discussion of any surveillance technology the District intends to implement. The new BART 

Headquarters (BHQ) Surveillance Impact Report (SIR) should be read in concert with the existing 

Surveillance Ordinance Use Policy for CCTV (adopted on October 25, 2018). This new SIR will be 

available for review on or after April 28, 2021 at the Office of the District Secretary, 23rd Floor, 300 

Lakeside Drive, Oakland, California.   

 

Documentation will also be available electronically on the District’s website https://www.bart.gov/ 

 

 

https://www.bart.gov/

